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   Star Family Singers, P. O. Box 6424, Katy, Tx 77491   

JANUARY  2017  

Dear Friends, 
 A glance in the rear 
view mirror, looking back over 
the landscape of last year we 
see many peaks and valleys on 
the road. 
 Stephen has been in 
amazingly good health this past 
year!  Thank you one and all for 
your prayers and those who 
have donated various supple-
ments to help him—not one 
cold or sickness!  Glory to God! 
 We were surprised to 
see that with the various school 
chapels and summer school for 
the month of July as well as a 
major VBS and our regular 
Sunday ministry we tally over 
300 meetings this year!  Wow!“ 
 The Lord is the strength 
of our life.”  Psalm 27 
 The Hide the Word in 
Your Heart Club is still on the 
move with the TV programs in 
the US and new clubs in Haiti 
and Cuba! 
 Thank you for all of your 
prayers!  Have a blessed 2017! 

Hide the Word In Your Heart Club 

Cuba 

 The HWH Club has ex-
panded in Cuba to over 20 
churches, thanks to Pastor Robert 
Park and his daughter Jeanna and 
his LIT ministry.  We have known 
her since she was a young girl.  
She was inspired to team up with 
her Dad’s ministry and take the 
club to Cuba where it has ex-
ploded!  The people are very hun-
gry for the Word 
of God and 
know that it is 
their strength in 
time of need.  
 T hank s 
to Rosa and her 
sweet family we 
also were able 
to send the 
Open Your 
Heart CD in 
Spanish down 
there!  They are 
working on re-
cording Cry Out and Shout in Spanish which should be completed  very 
soon.  If you would like to learn more about LIT International go to:  
www.litinternational.org 

Adria and Jeanna Park, sharing the Spanish HWH materials 

Jeanna wearing a sash with all 12 patches      Jeanna in Cuba sharing about the club  

The HWH Club is going 
strong with Pastor Paul 

Edouard Chouchou’s leadership.  We were able 
to send 100’s of club patches, prizes for those 
learning scripture in French and Creole thanks 
to a veteran missionary pilot, Joe Hurston.  The 
need is very great in Haiti.  To learn more go to: 
www.heartclubhaiti.com 

Haiti 
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Haiti contd. 

With our son-in-law Duc’s help and CLG church and our ministry we were able to send a special Christmas  
offering of $300 to bless the Haiti church.  All of the children got a Christmas gift and a special dinner. 

VBS 2016 
LPCH Church 

Ocean Commotion! 

New HWH Club 
Aurora, Colorado! 

12 Badges 
Congratulations Leslie! 

New Engine and     
Transmission in Sienna 

after 401,000 miles 
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School Chapels 
2016 

Lock In! 
2016 

Hilltop Summer 
Camp Entire Month 

of July 2016 

Christmas 2016 
Nursing Home 

with CLG        
Chinese Church 

A prize for saying Psalm 23 

Melody and Adria leading the kids in Action Songs 

Teaching the Gospel cube 
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Children’s Activity Center Christmas Program! 

2 Trips in 2016  

Cousin’s Camp at Newman’s Castle 

JD Shuttlesworth told 
Stephen get ready for a 

good 10 yr run! 

 In July we flew 
to Kentucky with tick-
ets given to us by  
missionary friends in 
Egypt. We visited the 
Ark Encounter.  
 In October we 
took the train to Ven-

tura, California for the birth of our  
14th grandchild.  Brandon and 
Amy’s first daughter—Joan Ireland 

Adria met Jana Alayra,    

children’s worship leader 
www.janaalayra.com 

We sang Christmas carols, did puppets and special music for the annual Christmas gift give-away at the 
CAC.  Over 300 children received a really nice Christmas gift and meal!  What a wonderful ministry to the in-
ner city children of Houston.  Check out their website:  www.sgnh.org 

Open Door Mission 

 Stephen’s good 
friend Ryan, from High 
School is part of  a group of 
men that grilled steaks and 
made dinner for the men of 
Open Door Mission.  Ryan 
invited us to sing on their 
program.  It was a great 
blessing! No pics tho!  
www.wakingthepassion.com/
leadership 

Two Grandpa Steve’s!  
Brandon’s Dad is 
Steve too!  You may 
r e m e m b e r  t h e      
Archers. Steve was one of them and is a beauti-
ful singer!  He’s still performing.  Amy and Bran-
don’s children have a great heritage! 

While in California 
Stephen drove up to see 
our good friends Maurice 
and Devorah Sklar.  LOVE THEM! 


